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Please check ONE category below that best describes you and your interest in the master plan:

[] General Public [] Media ] City/County Government
(] Business/Industry [] Federal Government [] Other (please specify]
[] Environmental Group (] State Government

Please provide your comments in the sections below:

Recreation:

All comments received will be made available to the public, to include the possibility of being posted on a publicly
accessible website. Individuals are requested not to include personal privacy information in their comments unless they do
not object to such information being made available to the public.

If you would like to leave your contact information, please complete the following:

You can email your comments to LeeAnn.M.Glomski@usace.army.mil or mail them to
U.S. Army Corps of Engineers Attn: PD-P, 180 East 5th Street, Suite 700, Saint Paul MN 55101
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TO:

U.S. Army Corps of Engineers
Attn: PD-P

180 East 5th Street

Suite 700

Saint Paul MN 55101



